
COVID-19 changed many things in our church. Due to the uncertainties and 
governmental restrictions, we were forced out of physical meetings for over a 
year and relied mainly on online services through Zoom meetings. By the end 
of the year, we supported a second work out of the church in Iquique, 
sending five families from our church to support the new work.

We purchased land and started to develop our Christian camp. We began 
our youth camp program. We experienced our most significant time of 
church growth, reaching averages on Sundays in the 90’s with highs in the 
100’s. Massive protests abruptly halted Chile, which mobilized over 1 
million people to Santiago’s streets and wreaked havoc for three months.  

2018
We returned in our 1st furlough. We visited many different churches, raising 
additional support to compensate for the family growth we had during our 
first term and, in addition to some churches that had to drop our support 
due to financial reasons. Leandro and Jorge were commissioned to oversee 
the ministry in 2018.
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PURCHASING LAND  AND HIGHEST GROWTH

COVID PANDEMIC – NEW WORK IN IQUIQUE

2020

2
n

d
 T

er
m


	Slide 1

